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Lashley, Joy  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 11:14 AM
To: Lashley, Joy  (PUC)
Subject: EL21-011

Please post the comment below under Comments and Responses in EL21-011. 
 
-Patty 
 
From: Aubrey Hoard <aubreyh@bhfcu.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2021 10:09 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Cc: 'rrhoard@yahoo.com' <rrhoard@yahoo.com> 
Subject: [EXT] Measure EL21-011 
 
Hello, 
 
My husband and I are residents of Spearfish, SD. We are both working professionals. We are writing to let you know that 
we are opposed to measure EL21-011. We live within the city limits of Spearfish and built a home in 2019 completely on 
the energy produced by the solar panels we had installed. We do not feel that this tariff change is beneficial or in the 
best interest of South Dakota for future home builders or businesses that would like to utilize solar for their energy 
needs. We feel this measure is under-handed and would be a step back in progressing South Dakota forward with 
alternative energy sources. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in hearing our concern regarding this measure. 
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